BARRY C. BLACK, Ph.D., D. MIN., D.D., L.H.D., D.P.S. CHAPLAIN

United States Senate OFFICE OF THE CHAPLAIN WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510-7002

January 3<sup>rd</sup> 2025

The Honorable Sonceria A. Berry Secretary United States Senate S-312 U.S. Capitol Washington, DC 20510

Dear Secretary Berry: This letter certifies that the Senate Chaplain office and each individual serving in a covered position in the Senate Chaplain office have complied with the training requirements of Senate Resolution 330 (115th Congress) for the 118th Congress.

Sincerely,

Dr. Barry C. Black

62<sup>nd</sup> Chaplain of the U.S. Senate